

Trần Hải Băng 6A2 : 10

**ĐỀ CƯƠNG ÔN TẬP CUỐI HỌC KÌ II ANH 6
(2023-2024)**

* Vocabulary from Unit 7 to Unit 12

* Grammar points:

Unit 7:

- Wh- questions: What, Where, When, How, Why, How often...
- Conjunctions: and, so, but, or, because

Unit 8: - Tense: Past simple - Imperatives: Giving instructions (Don't make noise in class, Keep silent...)

Unit 9: - Possessive adjectives

- Possessive pronouns

Unit 10: - Tense: Future tense (will/won't + V-bare) /
- might/ might not + V-bare)

Unit 11: - Conditional sentences Type 1 (If + simple present, S+ will /won't + V-bare)

Unit 12: - Superlative adjectives: short adjectives

PRACTICE

I. Circle the word that has the different stress from the others

- | | | | |
|------------------|------------|--------------|-------------|
| 1. A. robot | B. villa | C. city | D. mistake |
| 2. A. outside | B. under | C. below | D. behind |
| 3. A. picture | B. robot | C. bedroom | D. alike |
| 4. A. kitchen | B. arrive | C. housework | D. palace |
| 5. A. palace | B. village | C. maintain | D. mountain |
| 6. A. smartphone | B. flower | C. never | D. believe |

II. Circle the word that has the underlined part pronounced differently from the others

- | | | | |
|-----------------------|---------------------|----------------------|------------------|
| 7. A. <u>read</u> | B. <u>wea</u> ther | C. <u>break</u> fast | D. <u>head</u> |
| 8. A. <u>ride</u> | B. <u>bike</u> | C. <u>like</u> | D. <u>finger</u> |
| 9. A. <u>remote</u> | B. <u>post</u> card | C. <u>local</u> | D. <u>sporty</u> |
| 10. A. <u>round</u> | B. <u>would</u> | C. <u>cloudy</u> | D. <u>mouth</u> |
| 11. A. <u>cow</u> | B. <u>show</u> | C. <u>grow</u> | D. <u>slow</u> |
| 12. A. <u>rainbow</u> | B. <u>clothes</u> | C. <u>sport</u> | D. <u>cold</u> |

III. Choose the best answers.

13. If we _____ waste paper, we will save a lot of trees.
A. repeat B. recycle C. rewrite D. remark
14. Did Minh _____ dinner at Nam Trang restaurant last week?
A. eats B. eating C. ate D. eat
15. What can we do _____ air pollution?
A. reduce B. to reduce C. reducing D. to reducing
16. Why do you often forget to _____ the lights when you go out of the classroom?
A. turn on B. turn off C. close D. shut down
17. Do you think we should put a _____ bin in every classroom in order to keep it clean?
A. reusable B. recycled C. recycling D. recyclable
18. Lan _____ me a pairs of sports shoes on my last birthday.
A. gives B. is giving C. gave D. given



Trang 1

Samsung Quad Camera

Chụp bằng Galaxy A53

67aeu9r0x2xq24uii9

19. Next week our class is having a discussion about finding _____ ways to reuse old items before throwing them away.

- A. interested B. surprising C. useless D. creative

20. It's a good idea to _____ our clothes with our friends or cousins.

- A. change B. swap C. turn D. send

21. If people turn off all electric appliances in one hour all over the world, they can save lots of _____

- A. electric B. electrical C. electrician D. electricity

22. We might have robots _____ our meals.

- A. cook B. to cook C. cooking D. to cooking

23. A hi-tech robot will help us _____ children while we are away.

- A. look out B. look at C. look after D. look in

24. I would like to have my house by the _____ so we can see the beach from my window.

- A. mountains B. city C. sea D. countryside

25. We might have a _____ TV to watch TV programs from space.

- A. wireless B. remote C. automatic D. local

26. The house will have a super smart TV to send and _____ emails.

- A. post B. give C. receive D. buy

27. The people here are _____.

- A. friendly B. delicious C. polluted D. long

28. He likes playing table tennis, _____ he can't play it.

- A. and B. but C. so D. or

29. In the future, we won't go on holiday to the beach but we _____ go on holiday to the moon.

- A. must B. can't C. might D. won't

30. If we cut down more forests, there _____ more floods.

- A. are B. were C. have been D. will be

31. Trang took a lot of pictures when she _____ in Nha Trang City.

- A. is B. was C. are D. were

32. Minh is very busy, _____ he can't go out with you.

- A. because B. but C. so D. and

33. Nga is living next to my apartment. _____ dad is a teacher of Hung Vuong Secondary School.

- A. Her B. My C. His D. Your

34. I _____ Lan in front the movie theater yesterday.

- A. see B. will see C. have seen D. saw

35. If people pollute the air, we _____ breathing problem.

- A. have B. has C. are having D. will have

36. _____ do they go to the zoo? - Twice a month.

- A. How often B. How C. How long D. How much

37. Mai usually takes care _____ her younger brother.

- A. at B. to C. of D. from

38. They should _____ the smoke by riding bikes to work.

- A. reduce B. to reduce C. reducing D. reduces

39. We _____ a movie tonight.

- A. see B. will see C. sees D. saw

40. The animated film is on VTV2 _____ 8p.m.
 A. on B. to C. at D. from
41. Hello Fatty can both entertain and _____ a young audience.
 A. educate B. education C. educator D. educational
42. My father first _____ Da Lat in 2010.
 A. visited B. went C. go D. been
43. If the weather _____ good, I _____ camping with classmates.
 A. is / will go B. is / go C. will be / go D. will be / will go
44. I love _____ programme. It makes me laugh a lot.
 A. comedy B. news C. cartoon D. educational
45. _____ you climb Mount Fansipan last summer?
 A. Do B. Did C. Are D. Have

IV. Circle the mistakes (A, B, C or D)

46. Do you climb Mount Fansipan when you were in Sapa last year?
 A B C D
47. The novel is my, but you are welcome to read it.
 A B C D
48. Will you build yours house in the mountain?
 A B C D
49. How much hours does he usually play a guitar?
 A B C D
50. Mr Minh creates a robot to clean her future house.
 A B C D

V. READING

A. Read this passage carefully, then choose the correct answers

Technology will allow homes in the future to be "smart." Appliances will communicate with each other - and with you. Your stove, for example, will tell you when your food is cooked and ready to eat. Refrigerators will suggest recipes based on food items you already have.

Futurologists predict that many homes will have robots in the future. Robots already do many things such as building cars and vacuuming floors. But scientists today are starting to build friendlier, more intelligent robots that will be able to show feelings with their faces, just like humans. These robots will do work around the house such as cooking and cleaning. They will even take care of children and the elderly.

How soon will this smart home be a reality? There's a good chance it will be a part of your life in 25 or 30 years, perhaps sooner.

51. What will make future houses smart?
 A. Technology B. Computers C. Humans D. Scientists
52. According to the passage, the fridge of the future will be able to _____.
 A. keep food fresher and lasting longer. B. tell you it's time to buy ore food.
 C. give instructions on how to cook something. D. look out for out-of-date food.
53. Robots nowadays are widely used in
 A. house building B. car manufacturing C. public transportation D. communications technology
54. Scientists are building robots that can _____.
 A. help take care of elderly people. B. do all household chores.
 C. show feelings with their faces. D. all are correct.



55. Which of the followings is NOT mentioned in the passage?

- A. Homes will be smart in 25 or 30 years time.
- B. Smart appliances will be able to communicate with you.
- C. So far robots have already done many things.
- D. Robots will soon be more intelligent than humans.

B. Choose the correct letter (A, B, C or D) to complete the passage.

Three ways everyone can help make the Earth a greener place is to reduce, reuse, and recycle!

When people reduce it means they are using (56)of something. This allows us to create less waste. Turning off the faucet when we brush our teeth is a simple way to reduce. This is a small action that prevents us from wasting (57)

Another small action people can take is to reuse things we already have. Taking bags to the store (58)we shop for food is one way to reuse them. Using both (59) of piece of paper before getting a new one is another way to reuse.

(60) is when new materials are created from old ones. Paper, plastic, and metal are all materials that can be recycled. Things like newspapers, soda cans, and plastic bags can all be turned into new objects if we take the time to recycle them!

- | | | | |
|----------------|----------------|--------------|-------------|
| 56. A. much | B. more | C. little | D. less |
| 57. A. energy | B. electricity | C. water | D. time |
| 58. A. when | B. what | C. how | D. while |
| 59. A. ways | B. sides | C. parts | D. points |
| 60. A. Reusing | B. Reducing | C. Recycling | D. Reacting |

C. Read the passage carefully, and then choose the correct answers.

In the future, people will build houses on the moon. The best place for houses in a moon town will be underground. Underground houses will be safe, and the temperatures will not be very high during daytime and not very low at night.

Moon homes may be balloons with oxygen, and people will wear oxygen masks when they are away from home because the moon has no air around it. The house might have beds, tables, and chairs, so people will sleep, eat, and work in their home. Moon-house building will be easy.

61. In a moon town, what is the best place for house?

- A. a balloon B. on the ground C. underground D. in the air

62. Which of the following is true?

- A. The people on the moon will not leave their homes.
- B. The people on the moon will wear oxygen masks when they leave their homes.
- C. The moon homes are very hot during daytime.
- D. The temperatures will be very high during daytime and very low at night.

63. Why do people need oxygen when they stay on the moon?

- A. Because the moon is too large.
- B. Because the moon houses are full of air.
- C. Because people sleep, eat, and work outside their houses.
- D. Because the moon has no air.

64. How comfortable are the houses on the moon?

- A. They have furniture for people to sleep, eat, or work.
- B. They have many balloons.
- C. They don't have any furniture.
- D. They have all kinds of furniture.



65. In the writer's opinion, will people build houses on the moon?

A. No, they can't.

B. They might not do it.

C. Of course, they will.

D. People only think so.

VI. WRITING

*** Put these words in the correct order**

66. / the environment. / bottles and cans/ we will help / If we recycle/

→

67. / I/ a hi- tech fridge / think / future/ in/ cook meals/ will/ the

→

68. local/ friendly/ The/ are/ people/ .

→

69. Sunday/ I/ usually/ friends/ swimming/ on/ go/ mornings/ with/ my

→

70. / you/ did/ on television/ last night/ watch/ the basketball match/ ?

→

*** Combine each pair of sentences. Use *and*, *but*, *because*, *so***

71. My sister can swim well. She can't play badminton.

→

72. She loves French food. She goes to that French restaurant every week.

→

73. Nam didn't feel well. He stayed at home.

→

74. I don't like this TV programme. It's so boring.

→

75. My mum went to Ho Chi Minh City last month. His mum went to Ho Chi Minh City last month, too.

→

*** Complete the sentences using the given words.**

76. It/ be/ cloudy/ yesterday/.

→

77. In 1990, / we/ move/ to another city/.

→

78. Nancy / not / watch / TV / last night.

→

79. She / have / a robot / buy / food / supermarket / in the future.

→

80. She / shortest / girl / my class.

→

~~~~~THE END~~~~~



Samsung Quad Camera

Chụp bằng Galaxy A53

67aeu9r0x2xq24uii9